
Resolution 
 WHEREAS, Mr. Benjamin Brink has faithfully served as faculty member 

teaching Mathematics, for sixteen years at Wharton County Junior College, and 

 WHEREAS, during these years he has distinguished himself as an excellent 

and caring faculty member, a congenial colleague, and a person of outstanding 

character, and 

        WHEREAS, Mr. Brink has served above and beyond the call of duty for 

many years, and 

 WHEREAS, Mr. Brink has demonstrated commitment to his profession and 

to his students and 

 WHEREAS, Mr. Brink has elected to retire and is leaving us to begin a new 

chapter in his life, 

 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees and 

the Administration herewith commend Mr. Brink for his dedication to the college, 

for his loyalty to his colleagues, and especially for his 16 year record of  service to 

this institution, and that the Board and Administration wish Mr. Brink well in his 

retirement, and 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this resolution be incorporated into 

the official minutes of the Board of Trustees and a copy of said resolution be 

presented to Mr. Brink.  

Unanimously adopted in regular session by the Wharton County Junior College 

Board of Trustees on July 18, 2017. 
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